Hello:
The amended SB 764 is another effort to impose more authoritarian abuse. While a number of states have gone to constitutional carry

which allows a good citizen to carry without a permit, and there is a move toward national reciprocity before the U.S. congress, Oregon
lawmakers continue their hard left march toward incremental civilian disarmament.

To quote the Oregon Firearms Federation, “SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due process. As amended
by the “dash 1” amendments it is far worse”.

Last year’s SB 941 created widespread civil disobedience and the refusal of many county sheriffs to enforce it. If this new attack on
freedom goes through it will bring more contempt toward our state government, a government which increasingly works against the will
and welfare of the people of Oregon.

Mike Heath

Vote “NO” on SB 764 andSB 868 and the “dash-1"amendments.



